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I strongly oppose the HB 3838 as my understanding is that it seriously could 

challenge the Adult Care homes to stay open. I am a live in caregiver and work in a 

care home from last year. I love what I do and it benefits me because I don't have to 

drive and I cant drive. Since I work here I actually started to pay off my debt while I 

also can do what  

I love. I see our clients here feel as at home and have a relationship with us the 

caretakers. That is precious for us and the residents. I would love to be able to 

continue serving elderly in Adult Foster Care Homes. Legislators, please be wise, do 

not vote bills that could hinder this wonderful care option.  


